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This Week at Lincolnshire 

 

                 No scheduled meetings  
     this week. 

 

Next Sunday, July 12th 

 

Jan Ward’s Care Group 
    Potluck following church 

                      at Jan’s home.   
                        (Sloppy joes provided.) 

 
 
 

 

This Sunday’s Forum 
“Blessed Portion Ministries” 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

The Blessed Portion Ministries is a ministry that is focused on feeding 
and meeting the tangible and spiritual needs of the homeless by being 
the hands and feet of Christ.  This ministry is located in Garrett, IN. 
They are in Fort Wayne every Friday night rain or shine. They take 
clothing, hygiene items, food, water, Bibles to the those who call the 
streets of Fort Wayne and the Fort Wayne Rescue Mission home.   

 

If there is a poor man among your brothers in any of the towns of 

the land that the Lord your God is giving you, do not be hard 
hearted or tightfisted toward your brother.  Rather, be 

openhanded and freely lend him whatever he needs. 

 Deuteronomy 15:7-8 
 
 

 



 
July 3   David Bibbee 
July 3   Charlene Collette 
July 6   Becky Oetting 
July 7   Fred Oetting 
July 8   Marilyn Drudge 
July 8   Bruce Stalter 
July 19   Herb Tripp 
July 20   Jan Williams 
July 23   Bethany Kaylor   July 9   Dick and Linda Robbins 

       July 17    Bob and Marty Kaylor 

 
 

 
 
Lincolnshire: 
 THANK YOU!  I can’t describe how 

thankful I am to have such a supportive 
congregation.  Thank you for the devotional Bible.  

It will be well used as I continue to grow in the Spirit of 
God.  I am also so utterly grateful for all of you love and support. 
      Many Blessings, 
      Zoe Vorndran 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

to a Birthday Party honoring 

Jean Wolf 
 

August 15, 2015 at 2:00 p.m. 

Timbercrest Assembly Room 

2201 East St., North Manchester, IN. 
 

90th Birthday! 
 

 

 
 

   Annual Conference 2015 

   Tampa July 11-15, 2015 
 

  Pray for all those who will be traveling in the coming   
  days to Tampa for the start of the 2015 Annual 
  Conference, and that our gathering of the body of 

Christ will be inspired to “Abide in My Love…and Bear Fruit.”  Pray that 
love will be the motive out of which all decisions are made and that we 
will bear fruit by building community based in response to the abiding 
presence of Jesus and in mutual acts of love. 

___________ 
 

EYN Nigeria Fund Raiser at Creekside 
 

Altho the weather was anything but nice, several Lincolnshire people 
made their way to Creekside on Saturday to participate in the EYN 
auction for the Church of the Brethren in Nigeria.  Pastor David and Sue 
served in the auctioning and as such, David was observed actively 
urging bidders to “up the bid!.” The Women’s Choir in their brightly 
colored dresses was simply outstanding and brought standing ovations 
as they spiritedly sang songs of praise. Thanks again for all your 
support that was given in so many ways to help make this event a huge 
success. The auction grossed $14,000! 

 

 

The call to simplicity and freedom  

is a reminder that  

our worth comes not from the amount 

of our investments,  

achievements or possessions, 

but from the depth and care which we bring 

to each moment, place, and 

person in our lives. 

        

  

- Richard A. Bower 
 

http://www.brethren.org/news/2015/preview-of-annual-co

